B/E Aerospace’s Detention Pond was
Originally Designed Incorrectly

e At Hearing SKWC showed that PDS had erred when it approved the
original B/E Aerospace detention pond circa 2011.

* However, because SKWC did not appeal the 2011 permit, the Hearing
Examiner would not consider that the Pond should be brought up to
the design requirements of SNOCO’s 2010 Drainage Manual.

* Only the footprint of the pond was designed to current standards and
the rest of the site uses a vault designed to 1992 standards.




